
August 1, 2022

Ms. Laurie P. Lewis
Development Project Facilitator
Department of Development Services
City of Denton
401 N. Elm Street
Denton, TX 76201

RE: Legends Ranch
Preliminary Plat (Project No. PP22-0017)
30-day Extension Request

Ms. Lewis:

On behalf of Legends Ranch Development, LLC, please accept our request for a 30-day extension to
the preliminary plat process.  We will resubmit on August 9th by 3 PM per your published submittal
calendar.

Please let me know if you need additional information to process our request.

Sincerely,

J. Casey Ross, P.E., CFM


